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21st November 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to inform you that your child’s end of term maths assessment will take place on 14th 

December 2022 during period 2. The assessment will be done in test conditions and will take the duration 

of the lesson. It is important that students are fully equipped for the assessment (pen, pencil, ruler and 

scientific calculator).  

In order to help your son/daughter prepare for the assessment, their maths teacher will be setting revision 

tasks on the google classroom. These are in the form of revision videos and students will need to be logged 

in to their google account to view these. Please encourage your son/daughter to use these resources and 

bring in all revision done at home, so class teachers can issue rewards.  

Students will receive their results and feedback in January, and the results of the assessment will be 

communicated home through the gradecards. As we continue to review setting throughout the year, the 

assessment will form an important part of this decision. As always, you will be contacted if we are looking 

at a set change for your child.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any further questions,  

 

Yours sincerely  

Miss Smith  

Head of Maths  

 


